
UCLA Academic Senate  Undergraduate Council 
 

 

 

May 27, 2015 

  

 

To: Joseph Nagy, Chair 

General Education Governance Committee      

 

From: Jim Gober, Chair  

 Undergraduate Council 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                       

Re: Recommendation from General Education Governance Committee (submitted May 

12, 2015); Effective date: Fall 2015 

 

On behalf of the Undergraduate Council, we have reviewed the recommendation from the 

General Education Governance Committee. We are pleased to inform you that the 

recommendations in your May 12, 2015 memo (enclosed here) have been approved, with an 

effective date of Fall 2015.  Specific information on the individual courses can be found with the 

submitted course materials on the GE Archive: http://www.uei.ucla.edu/ge_archive.aspx.  

 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Undergraduate Council 

Committee Analyst Matt Robinson (x51194; mrobinson@senate.ucla.edu). 

 

 

Enclosure 

 

 

cc:  Lucy Blackmar, Assistant Vice Provost, Undergraduate Education Initiatives 

 Myrna Dee Castillo, Coordinator, General Education Governance Committee 

 Leann Hennig, Senior Editor, Registrar’s Office 

Corey Hollis, Director, College Academic Counseling  

M. Gregory Kendrick, Director, Freshman Cluster Program  

Claire McCluskey, Associate Registrar, Registrar’s Office 

Kyle McJunkin, Executive Coordinator, College Faculty Executive Committee  

Christina Palmer, Chair, College Faculty Executive Committee 

Matt Robinson, Committee Analyst, Academic Senate 

Mitsue Yokota, Curriculum Coordinator, College FEC 

  

http://www.uei.ucla.edu/ge_archive.aspx
mailto:mrobinson@senate.ucla.edu


 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

May 12, 2015 

 

TO: James Gober, Chair 

 Undergraduate Council 

FROM: Joseph Nagy, Chair     

 General Education Governance Committee 

 

RE: Recommendations for GE Credit Approval 
   
After careful analysis of submitted course materials (www.uei.ucla.edu/ge_archive.aspx), the General 

Education Governance Committee recommends that the following courses be approved for GE credit. In 

order for these courses to be listed in the Schedule of Classes beginning in the Fall 2015 term, the 

Undergraduate Council must ratify the GE Governance Committee’s recommendations and notify the 

Registrar’s Office via e-mail as soon as possible. 

 

History 12A Inequality: The Age of Mass Imprisonment 

Kelly Lytle Hernandez, Associate Professor 

Units:  5 

Effective Date:  Fall 2015 

GE Governance Committee Recommendation:  

Foundations of Society and Culture: Historical Analysis; Foundations of Society and Culture: Social 

Analysis 

 

Sociology 40 American Racism: A Psychosocial Analysis 

Jeffrey Prager, Professor 

Units:  5 

Effective Date:  Fall 2015 

GE Governance Committee Recommendation: 

Foundations of Society and Culture: Historical Analysis; Foundations of Society and Culture: Social 

Analysis 

 

MEMORANDUM 
General Education  

A265 Murphy Hall 

157101 

 

 

http://www.uei.ucla.edu/ge_archive.aspx
http://www.college.ucla.edu/ge/meetings/150501_HIST_12.pdf
http://www.college.ucla.edu/ge/meetings/150501_SOC_40.pdf

